IJGE Issue 2 Vol 1 2002 Letters to Editor

## LETTERS TO EDITOR

The editorial board of the Iraqi Journal of gastroenterology would like to thank all the colleagues who contributed to the journal as advisory members from different part of the world & eminent figuers in the field, we feel that medicine has no borders, and this contribution of our colleagues world wide both in Arab contries & others is an example of the common language in our field.

We are proud of our colleagues listed in our advisory board.

## Dear Dr Fayadh

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of the first volume of you new journal. I wish you every success in your venture. I shall be glad to be of help in any way, but I regret to say that I do not have a paper in preparation at the moment to send to you. If you would like to send me further copies as they are issued I will pass them on to The Royal society of medicine for inclusion in their library.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely

Frank Tovey, OBE, ChM, FRCS. (Hon. Research Fellow, Dept. Of Surgery, Univ. Coll. London)